
 

 

Rye Energy Committee 
Tuesday, February 7, 2017 
6:30-8, Rye Public Library 

 Communicating by email: 
 Danna Truslow, Howard Kalet, Tom Pfau, Susan Anderson 
 
The library closed at 5:00 on Tuesday, February 7 due to the weather.  We decided that we 
could accomplish what we most needed to do by email. 
 
Approved January 3, 2017 minutes 
 
Tom wrote the letter of support from the REC to the Solar Hub program and we all approved it. 
 
Howard is scheduled to bring it before the BOS on February 13 to talk about our participation in 
the program and get the BOS’s approval. 
 
Susan sent the item about the Solar Hub program to Janice Ireland to be published in the Rye 
Town News pending the BOS’s approval. 
 
And we all stayed safely at home! 
 
The next meeting will be Tuesday, March 7, 2017, 6:30-8:00pm at the Rye Public Library. 
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